RE: Notification of Amendment Approval: H0014568 Supporting Expectant Mothers to Quit

To Mai Frandsen

Cc ■ Stuart Ferguson; ■ Julia Walters; ■ Natalie Schuez

Dear Dr Frandsen

Ethics Ref: H0014568

Title: Supporting Expectant Mothers to Quit

I wish to inform you that the Human Research Ethics Committee (Tasmania) Network has approved the following amendment for the above named study:

SEMQ Antenatal Study Brochure 3

Nurses Cold Calling Script

Protocol Updates:

1.Allow antenatal staff to record the contact details of consenting interested participants.

2.Antenatal staff/midwives to conduct a one-off review of patient database and inform, via telephone call, eligible patients (currently receiving care from/in antenatal system, indicated smoking, < 21 weeks pregnant) of the opportunity to participate in the study.

3.Advertise and recruit for study at GP clinics around Launceston and surrounding suburbs.

All committees operating under the Human Research Ethics Committee (Tasmania) Network are registered and required to comply with the National Statement on Ethical Conduct in Human Research (NHMRC 2014).

This email constitutes official approval and no hard copy notification will be sent. It is the responsibility of the first-named investigator to ensure that their co-investigators are aware of the content of the correspondence.

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me on (03) 6226 2764.

Kind regards

Lauren Black

--

Lauren Black Executive Officer - Ethics Office of Research Services University of Tasmania Private Bag 01 Hobart TAS 7001 Phone: (03) 6226 2764

Fax: (03) 6226 2765

Email: Lauren.Black@utas.edu.au Web: http://www.research.utas.edu.au/